
The meet and greet took place last Thursday and it was once
again a wonderful event. After Merc and I introduced the many
volunteers who make our program successful everyone had a
chance to eat and mingle. I can't thank the volunteers enough as
they are the backbone of a tennis club.

Peak season is from November 1 to April 15. During that time, no
guests are allowed to play until 11am. Off season there is no
restriction. Reservations for  the Doubles Social will be cut off at
25. The next scheduled social is December 7th which is going to
start at 3pm. This event will be preceded by the Ladies
Christmas Round Robin on the 4th which starts at 9am with
lunch to follow. Lunch is being organized by Marge Grote so I
just hope the tennis will be as good!!

Last weeks interclub results
Monday: 6.5 Men won 2-1; 3.0 Ladies tied 2-2; 3.5 Ladies won 2-1
Tuesday: 3.0 Men won 3-0
Wednesday 3.0 ladies lost 1-2
Thursday 3.0 men lost 1-2
Friday 2.5 Men split 1-1 but won by virtue of winning more
games. 3.0 Ladies lost 0-3
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This weeks home interclub matches:
Monday: 3.5 Ladies
Wednesday: 3.0 Ladies
Friday 3.0 ladies

                             Players who competed in the Bonita 
                       Beach Road challenge at the Meet & Greet

Tip of the Week: If you didn't get a chance to see the pros last
weekend you get another chance on Friday at Bonita National at
4 pm. Go east on Bonita Beach Road as it's the last club on the
end. It's a great opportunity to see how the pros play different
shots and points. They also have mixed doubles as well 

See you on the courts, Mike Barnes (Tennis Pro). 


